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Dear Laura,

Please tell us how you plan to present (onsite or remote)
at the NCFR Conference by completing the RSVP form
by Tuesday, Aug. 15. We are looking forward to your
presentation!

Early-bird registration has been extended to Thursday,
August 10, 2023. Register today to get the lowest rates
of the year.

As you may have heard, NCFR has added a remote
attendance option for its 2023 NCFR Annual Conference.
Participants can now opt to attend either onsite at the
Rosen Centre in Orlando, Florida, or from a remote
location.

Most conference presenters will have the opportunity to
present their work remotely. You can find more
information about remote attendance here:
https://www.ncfr.org/ncfr-2023/registration#remote

All presenters must complete the RSVP form by
Tuesday, Aug. 15. Here is the direct link:

https://airtable.com/shrp85nUvftchExsg

If you have further questions about presenting, please
contact us at the emails below.

Sincerely,

Cindy Winter, CMP
NCFR Conference Consultant

cindywinter@ncfr.org

Jennifer Crosswhite, Ph.D., CFLE
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